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The University of
Montana University Communications 

The University of Montana 
Missoula, Montana 59812-1301

(406) 243-2522 
(406) 243-4520 FAX

Nov. 15, 1994

Dear editors, news directors and reporters:

Gov. Marc Racicot, Plum Creek Timber Co. President Rick Holley, University of Montana 
President George Dennison and other officials will gather Friday morning, Nov. 18, for a 
news conference announcing a gift from Plum Creek that will fund new programs for the UM 
School of Forestry.

The news conference, scheduled during a break in Friday’s meeting of the state Board of 
Regents, will begin at 11:30 a.m. in the University Center Ballroom. Others on hand for the 
announcement will include UM forestry Dean Perry Brown, forestry graduate student Beth 
Brantley, UM Foundation Executive Director Larry Morlan and Phyllis Washington, national 
chair of UM’s Capital Campaign.

I hope you or someone from your office will be able to attend the news conference.

Sincerely,

Kristin Rodine 
News editor

An Equal Opportunity University
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